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. REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
€ No.159 . 2023

TO :  Schools Division Superintendents
Functional Division Chiefs
Heads of School
All Others Concerned

PARTICIPATION TO THE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH'S ONLINE SURVEY ON THE
"ACCESS TO PRIMARY CARE FACILITIES AND SERVICES OF GOVERNMENT
EMPLOYEES AND THEIR IMMEDIATE FAMILY"

1. This is in relation to the Memorandum from Gloria Jumamil-Mercado,
Undersecretary for Human Resource and Organizational Development, informing
the field about the above-captioned subject.

2. DepEd employees in all governance levels, both teaching and non-teaching, are
invited to participate in the survey by accomplishing the survey form through this
link https://tinyurl.com/DOHNRCPResearch2022 on or before March 24, 2023.

3. For questions and concerns, please contact Ms. Marge Latosa of the Employee
Welfare Division through office number (02) 86337229/8635-3760 or email
bhrod.ewd@deped.gov.ph.

4. Immediate dissemination and compliance with this Memorandum is desired.

WILFREDO RQAL CESO III

Regional Director
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MEMORANDUM
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FOR : Undersecretaries
Assistant Secretaries
Bureau/Service Directors
Regional Directors
Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs
Heads of Schools
All Others Concerned
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Undersecretary

SUBJECT : Participation to the Department of Health’s Online Survey on
the “Access to Primary Care Facilities and Services of
Government Employees and their Immediate Family”

DATE : 08 March 2023

The Department of Health (DOH) is conducting a research project entitled “Access to
Primary Care Facilities and Services of Government Employees and their Immediate
Family” which aims to determine evidence-based policy recommendations to aid policy
makers and legislators to strengthen and improve access to quality primary healthcare
facilities and services of government employees and their family members. One of the
research methodologies is a cross-sectional study wherein the research proponents
will conduct surveys using a stratified random sampling. The survey intends to
generate feedback from government employees on their access to health services and
to identify factors that inhibit or contribute to health service utilization.

In connection thereto, the DOH through the Bureau of Human Resource and
Organizational Development - Employee Welfare Division would like to invite DepEd
employees in all governance levels, both teaching and non-teaching, regardless of
employment status, rank, gender, age, ethnicity, including PWDs, to participate in this
endeavor by  accomplishing the survey form  through this link
httos://tinvurl.com/DOHNRCPResearch2022 or through the QR code below on or before
March 24, 2023.

Room 102, Rizal Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Ave., Pasig City 1600
Telephone Nos.: (+632) 86337206, (+632) 86318494, (+632) 86366549
Email Address: usec.hrod@deped.gov.ph | Website: www.deped.gov.ph



Rest assured that all information in the survey form shall only be used for the said
purpose and shall adhere to the provisions of the data privacy act.

For questions and concerns, please contact Ms. Marge Latosa of the Employee Welfare
Division through office number {02} 86337229/8635-3760 or email
bhrod.ewd@deped.gov.ph.

Thank you.



